

28 November 2023

Keith Croker
Chiltern Transport
Pitstone Green Business Park,
Quarry Road,
Pitstone, Leighton Buzzard
LU7 9GW

Dear Keith

I wanted to write to you to thank you for all the support you have given us with our PPE. Not only did you assist with the transfer of it all from our Rennie House office in Tring to your warehouse, you stored it for us over the last few years. You even facilitated various regular pickups through that time as we drew down stock.

Recently, I understand that you arranged for all the expired PPE to be palleted up ready for the disposal company to collect, up to 10 pallets I believe. We are extremely grateful for all you have done for us.

Thank you for all your support.

Kind regards

Show have

Stewart Marks Chief Executive



